
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Additional Revenue from VicRoads Contract 
 

 

 

17 February 2012, Melbourne:  Traffic Technologies Ltd (TTI) is pleased 
to announce that it has received a contract variation order from VicRoads for 

$4.3 million in connection with the traffic signal state-wide LED upgrade 
contract which was awarded in November 2010.  The total value of the 

contract is now $18.0 million. 
 

The contract variation is for the supply and installation of: 
 

• LED upgrade of 156 additional traffic signal sites, replacement of 23 
traffic signal controllers and associated work on VicRoads’ network. 

 
• LED upgrade of 46 traffic signal sites, replacement of 21 traffic signal 

controllers and associated work on the Victorian Councils network 
 

This consolidates the Company’s position as the leading provider of green, 

energy-efficient traffic signal systems to the Australian market. 
 
Should you require any further information please contact Mr. Con Liosatos. 
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